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Nov. 10, 2022 

 

Subject: 2022 Annual Critical Incident Reporting Training Attendance 

Dear Centennial Care Provider, 

Presbyterian Health Plan, Inc. (Presbyterian) would like to remind you to attend the 2022 Annual 

Critical Incident Reporting Training on Tuesday, Nov. 29, 2022, from 9 to 11 a.m. or Thursday, Dec. 

1, 2022, from 1 to 3 p.m. Important updates from the New Mexico Human Services Department (HSD) 

and the Centennial Care managed care organizations (MCOs) will be presented during this training.  

Register: Please visit https://phs.swoogo.com/2022CIRtraining to complete the registration process. 

Important: Providers are contractually required to complete Critical Incident Reporting Training 

annually. 

If you have any questions, then please contact Kim Dixon, RN, at (505) 923-5673 or kdixon@phs.org. 

As always, thank you for partnering with us to improve the health of the patients, members and 

communities we serve. 

Healthy regards, 

Presbyterian Quality Management Department 
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